
HB 1588 - DIGEST

Establishes targeted permit streamlining measures, such
as creating a category of hydraulic projects that may be
conducted upon notification to the department of fish and
wildlife which will benefit both the applicant and the
department, while providing for the protection of fish life
due to the lower risk these projects pose to fish life.

Finds that the department and applicant may realize
staffing and fiscal efficiencies by using these measures.

Requires the department to use the savings from these
efficiencies to monitor hydraulic projects and emphasize
application review and permitting of hydraulic projects that
pose the greatest risk to fish life.

Establishes a fee schedule for hydraulic project approval
permits to relieve state taxpayers from a portion of the cost
of the hydraulic project approval permit program.

Educates permittees about how the requirements of the
hydraulic code protect fish life to increase compliance with
permit requirements.


